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The University of Georgia / Office of the Vice President for Research' / Boyd Graduate Studies Research Center

Athens, Georgia 30602

July 26, 1978

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

The attached arrived from Ralph Shay a couple of days
ago and I talked with him briefly about it yesterday. He
indicated that he had not sent a copy to you and I thought
you might want to have one and perhaps do more with it.

If I can be of further help just let me know.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

~~
William O. Burke
Chairman, University
Patent Committee
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